
HOSTILE HEALTH BILLS
An  appeals  court  in  California  has  ruled  that  Catholic
Charities must cover contraception for its workers. A similar
measure is pending in New York state. At stake is a central
religious liberty question: To be exact, to what extent can
the state dictate to religious organizations?

It has not gone unnoticed that this separation of church and
state issue has been completely ignored by such prominent
First Amendment watchdogs as Americans United for Separation
of Church and State and the ACLU. Par for the course.

https://www.catholicleague.org/hostile-health-bills/

